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USS NEW JERSEY: 

PAST, PRESENT & FUTURE 

 

 The Battleship New Jersey is working on a new 
exhibit featuring the FIRST Battleship USS New 
Jersey (BB-16) and the THIRD USS New Jersey 
(SSN-796) a Virginia-Class attack submarine laid 
down last month.  

 The centerpiece of the new exhibit will be a full-
size replica of BB-16's bell from 1906 which has 
been on display in Elizabeth, New Jersey, since 
that ship was decommissioned in 1920. Last 
month, Brady Watson, owner of IBILD Solutions, 
visited the bell (pictured). Headquartered in 
Southern New Jersey, IBILD Solutions are 
experts in 2D/3D digitizing, metrology and digital 
fabrication. Brady did a high-resolution scan of 

the bell which will be used to create the full-size replica. For more information 
about IBILD Solutions visit -www.ibild.com - or call (856) 367-1189. 


